6215 PERRINE RANCH ROAD
NEW PORT RICHEY, FLORIDA 34655
B13/376-7800 - FAX 376-9442

5/14/97

To Whom It May Concern:

Please change the address for Costanza Building Company as
follows.

New Address

6915 Perrine Ranch Road

New Port Richey, FL 34655

If you have any questions please call me at 813-376-7800

Sincerely,

Pete Costanza Jr;
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